
Standard Chartered Bank Malaysia Berhad (115793-P)

Relocation of Standard Chartered Jalan Ipoh Branch

Thank you for banking with us.

In our effort to serve you better and to be more accessible to you, we are pleased to inform you that we will be 

relocating to our newly opened branch to meet your banking needs.

For all accounts maintained at the Jalan Ipoh branch, account and banking details will be transferred to the 

nearest branch accordingly. You may rest assured of uninterrupted service as there will be no change to your 

account type or account number. Visit us here for any banking needs:

Should you have any enquiry or require assistance, kindly speak with our staff at any of our branches, 
or call us at 1300 888 888.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused.

Relocated Standard Chartered Branch Opening 
Date

Last
Operation

Date

Publika
Lot 4 & 5, Level G2, Publika Shopping Gallery, 

Solaris Dutamas, Jalan Dutamas 1,
50480 Kuala Lumpur

31 July 201728 July 2017

Standard Chartered
Branch to be

Relocated

Jalan Ipoh


